Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Concord West Public School
Project update | February 2025

Dear staff, parents and carers,

As part of the NSW Government’s record $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local
upgrades, planning is underway to replace the Building A roof at Concord West Public School.

Concord West Public School has been serving the community since 1929 and has a strong
tradition that reflects the values of its diverse community.

As Building A is heritage listed, we will be following the guidelines for the adaptation of
historic buildings and sites, as outlined by the Heritage Council of NSW.

We are committed to respecting the history of the site and surrounds and have engaged a
specialist heritage officer to advise on the process.

This project is expected to be completed in late 2025.
More information
We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of
Education during business hours on the details below.
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